
 
 

CGAA Baseball Board Meeting 
 Sunday, August 27th 2017 at 7:00 pm – Youth Service Bureau 

 
 
 
Board meeting called to order (Tim): 7:00 pm 
Board meeting adjourned (Dave):7:40 pm 
 
Attendance:  

 Tim Kaplan/President 

 Shane Waterman/Traveling Director 

 Jen Fick/Director of Communications 

 Matt McMorrow /Tournament Coordinator 

 Dave Weidner/Registration Director 

 Dianne Janski/Budget Director 

 Chris Crumb /Equipment Director   

  
Absent:   

 Mary Nichols/Umpire Director- 

  Brian Israel/ Equipment 

 Josh Munger/In-House Director  

  Mark Hatano- /Asst. Fields Director 

  Tom Tessman /Fields Director 
 
 
 
Tim Kaplan- President 
 Need to take screens out of the rink.  
Need to find a place to store things.  
Working on bettering our social media outreach/ communications 
 
 
Matt McMorrow- Tournament Director 
 2017 Tournament season is all wrapped up. 

  
 
 

Josh Munger– In-House Director 
2017 season is over. All business is wrapped up.  
 
Chris Crumb- Equipment Director  
Still collecting, but most is collected.  
Need to put a plan together for bats for next year.  
 
 
Dianne Janski – Budget Director  
Everything is paid, except scholarships  



 
Appreciation Dinner Saturday, September 23rd Possibly Carbone’s details to follow. 
 
 

 
Shane- Traveling Director –  
Arm strength added to try outs.  
In the process of interviewing for coaches, Interviews will be completed this week.  
 
Evaluators are being set for the 2 fields, meeting with them Friday.  
If anyone can help with try-outs, please let Shane know.  
 
 
Dave Weidner – Registrations Director 

 
Try-out registration is still in process 
 

 

Jen Fick– Communications Director 
 
June and July Minute still need to be posted. Jen was absent, needs to get minutes from Tim.  
 
Send out Communications with the open board positions, with LINK to apply for the open positions.  
 
Positions Open for the -President, Budget, Fields, In-house, Tournament Umpire.  
Email goes out to request people. 
Communication to membership that registration for try-outs is closing.  
 
 
 
 
 
Next meeting is Saturday, September 23rd 5:00 Appreciation Dinner  
 
 
 
Dave motions to Adjourned, all second. Meeting is adjourned. 
 
 
-Submitted by Jen Fick 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


